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Oppose!  Let’s not tell employers that they must not probe into a person’s history so 

that a convicted sex offender can work at schools.  Doesn’t that sound stupid and 

dangerous?  BECAUSE IT IS STUPID AND DANGEROUS!  Let employers “be” 

employers! STOP telling them who and how to hire by restricting them to hire on 

merit and experience. 


